


IMPROVING THE TRADING ENVIRONMENT  

While global trade has recovered since the 2008 global financial and economic crisis, there has been no 
significant reduction in the tariffs imposed by developed countries, and average tariffs on key products from 
developing countries remain relatively high.

Only 81 per cent of least developed country exports, excluding armaments and oil, have acquired duty-free status in 
industrialized country markets. This falls short of the 2005 commitment made by WTO Member States in Hong Kong, 
to allow 97 per cent of exports from the poorest countries to enter rich-country markets without duties or quotas.

Hence, the UN report calls on all parties to intensify efforts to conclude a development-oriented WTO Doha 
Round of multilateral trade negotiations within a realistic timeframe, and ensure that the most vulnerable 
countries are given the support needed to strengthen their trading capacities.


